% THEPLANNINGCENTER

a division of TPC Group. Inc.

July 31, 2018

Julie Castafieda
Clerk of the Board

Pima County Board of Supervisors
130 W. Congress, 5th Floor

Tucson, AZ 85701

Re: P17CA00004, Campbell Foothills Investors, L.P. - N. Campbell Avenue Plan
Amendment, August 7, 2018

Dear Madame Clerk:

On behalf of Campbell Foothills Investors, L.P., | am hereby withdrawing the above request from
consideration. Per code, we do not have the option for an additional continuance, as we are at
the maximum allowable period of four months from the original hearing date. My client has spent
additional time since the last continuance researching the issues and concerns raised at the
various meetings, but due to everyone’s summer schedules and overall time constraints, we are
not yet in a position to move forward.

Sincerely
THE PLANNING CENTER

Linda S. Morales, AICP
CEO
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